Cato Community Newsletter September 2022

704-825-2946 CATOHOMES.COM



We have been experiencing a flurry of activity in the community. New homes have arrived, new homeowners have been moving in, and kids are leaving early each morning to go to school. Please drive cautiously so that our children remain safe while walking to and from, as well as, waiting at the designated bus stops.

I encourage you to read all of the opportunities in this newsletter. While all are great, I hope you choose to participate in the appreciation food truck event. Graciously accepting one's appreciation is as important as the act that warranted it. "Feeling gratitude and not expressing it is like wrapping a present and not giving it." - William Arthur Ward ...Therefore, let's allow Philio's appreciation to be expressed.





View lots of photos on our Facebook Page!

Senior Appreciation Luncheon

Another amazing Senior Luncheon! The food at Nellie's was superb and the conversations and entertainment were fun. A big shout out to Bob for renewing our love of Elivis, to Myrna for assistance and sharing info about a wonderful senior activity, as well as Paula for her assistance and desserts. And thanks to those who were in attendance. You are the reason for the luncheon!





WASTE PRO°

Trash Pickup Every Thursday

Next bulk pick up October 6th Schedule yard waste pickup with the City of Belmont 704-825-0507

BACK TO SCHOOL!

Please be alert for buses in the community.





September 23rd 5:30pm - 7:00pm

Appreciation Meal

Philip, with Jive Turkey Leg Food Truck, wants to give all in the community a free hot dog or hamburger with fries to show appreciation for our thoughtfulness and generosity while his daughter was at St. Jude's. We will send a phonevite soon with more info!

EVERY THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 22ND -OCTOBER 13TH STOWE PARK 6 PM - 8 PM



Helpful Numbers:

Belmont Police: 704-825-3792 Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191 Waste Pro: 704-839-7800 Animal Control: 704-866-3300

For Emergencies call 911